From: Paul Johnson

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: August 08, 2018

Subject: 0519-EX-CN-2018

Message:
FAA assigned the NGT numbers to both locations following discussion with Spectrum Engineering Office.

Specifically, the series numbers account for the following frequencies:
NG T180256 = 2700 MHz +/- 200 MHz
NG T180255 = 2750 MHz +/- 100 MHz
NG T180254 = 2702.5 MHz +/- 5 MHz

Ranges of bandwidths were selected to account for limitations to the FAA's WebFCR system as well as
to cover and signal presence across the full 2700-2900 MHz band for which FAA coordination is required,
from even the 3100 MHz and 3200 MHz channels at 600 MHz bandwidth.



